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Hello, my name is Aimee Reiner, and I am in support of SB409.  We need to bring 

transparency and parents back into the schooling systems.  Parents deserve the right 

to know what is being taught in our school districts.  The curriculum over the years 

has gotten very blurry with what parents see and what parents don’t see. All 

curriculum is accessible at school; however, with many families having both parents 

working it’s not feasible to many parents to visit their schools to audit the curriculum.  

We need to know what is being taught in our schools so we can work alongside the 

school districts with helping our children thrive.  My ask is that we have all curriculum 

available online and made available anytime day/night.  Many other states have their 

curriculum online and available for parents to view and it's time Oregon does the 

same.  We need to bring back trust in our education system here in Oregon and 

making the curriculum online is a good start.  Parents are not the only ones paying 

taxes to support the education system, but we are the primary stakeholders in our 

children’s education system and our voice matters.  Parents deserve the right to 

know what is being taught to our children.  I ask that you vote in favor of SB409 

 

Respectfully,  

Aimee Reiner  

 


